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ARCHIVAL ASSOCIATION OF THE ATLANTIC PROVINCES

On 23 October 1973 an organizational meeting was held of the Archival
Association of the Atlantic Provinces and an executive was elected for 1973-

74. The executive includes:

Dr. Keith Matthews Chairperson

Ms Eleanore Magee 1st Vice-Chairperson

Harry Holman 2nd Vice-Chairperson
Rev. H. S. Corbin 3rd Vice-Chairperson
Ms. Mona Cramm 4th Vice-Chairperson
Peter Kendall Secretary

Ms. Ann Hart Treasurer

It was decided to hold the first annual general meeting in May, 1974 in
St. John’s, Newfoundland. Anyone interested in becoming a member of the
Archival Association of the Atlantic Association should send $5.00 to:

Ms. Ann Hart, Treasurer

Archival Association of the Atlantic Provinces
Maritime Studies Group

Memorial University of Newfoundland

St. John’s, NEWFOUNDLAND

It was also decided to publish a Newsletter and the first number (December,
1973) of this publication has now appeared. For further information write to:

Robert Fellows

Provincial Archives of New Brunswick
P. O. Box 39, Centennial Building
Fredericton, N. B.



